
















Dear Parents:
It’s once again time for the Scobey Elementary Track Meet!  All events are going to be held on the main football field so you can hear when events are called.  To better utilize our space, some field events will be run with the boys and girls together and grades together– they won’t compete against each other, but it will run smoother.  

A schedule of events is included with this letter. You will notice there are no times listed for the running events, we will just run one event after another. There are times on the field events, but these are just estimates and will move on to the next age group of kids when we are done. To avoid missing any of your child’s events, please plan on coming at 11:45 and staying for the entire meet.  The meet should last about 2½ hours.  

Kids will use stickers that they prepared in class for the running events. We again will let the kids pick their own relay teams. They can be co-ed and kids from other grades.
We have the Junior High & High school track kids running the events.  Please remember that although they are only students running the events, they are qualified to do so.  Please be courteous and allow them to run the events.  If there are issues, please find me and they can be addressed. 
Please have your child dress for the weather (good or bad), wear good running shoes (not their PE shoes please), sunscreen (hopefully) and bring plenty of water.  Should the weather not cooperate and we have to cancel, we will let you know Thursday, May 17, 2018 morning. 
We thank you in advance for your help and ask that you encourage your children to participate in 5 events.  It is a great learning experience, and more importantly, it is supposed to be fun. We also want to stress the importance of Sportsmanship of the students, parents and also the fans.
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 487-2202 at work, 783-7840 cell or email me at cdrury@scobeyschools.com 
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